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HARUKI UEMURA
JUDO INSTITUTE

July 29, 2011

Nanka Judo Yudanshakai
1279 Ritner Street Torrance CA 90502
USA

M. Ed Shiosaki, President of Nanka Judo Yudanshakai
Mr. Kenji Osugi, Head Instructor of Sawtelle Judo Dojo

Mr. Ismael Nawfal, President of Ippon 4 Nippon

Mr. Jerry Hazemoto, Head Administrator of Ippon 4 Nippon

Dear Sirs,

I would like to inform you that we received the sum of 740,525 JPY, which was
raised from the Ippon 4 Nippon Throw-A-Thon, to our bank account today.
Please accept my sincerest appreciation for the kind and thoughtful support from
Judo family in the Southern California.

The funds will be used to help the people/ organizations related to Judo who are
victims of the March 11 earthquake and subsequent tsunami recover from the
devastation.

I believe the generous support from Judo family such as yours will reach the
affected people and encourage them to move forward toward reconstruction.

In closing, I would like to express my deep gratitude to all the participants, the
people involved in the Ippon 4 Nippon Throw-A-Thon and Nanka Judo
Yudanshakai.

I wish you every success and look forward to the further development of Judo in
the Southern California.

With warmest regards,

Haruki Uemura
President
The Kodokan
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